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Matthew Revitt <matthew.revitt@maine.edu>

Update-The Children's Center (Toddlers)
1 message

Kimberly Dodge <kimberly.dodge@maine.edu> Mon, Apr 20, 2020 at 2:16 PM

Dear Families,

Thank you for your unwavering support during the COVID-19 pandemic. It is greatly appreciated.

We continue to align our daily operation with guidance provided by the United States Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention, and the Governor's Office.

We were hoping to open on April 27. Now, we are unsure of when we will be able to reopen.  We will be looking for the
governor's recommendations and guidance as to when we will reopen, and will update you as soon as we know the
status.

Thank you again for all of the support that you have shown the Children's Center.  

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Take care,

Kim

--

Kimberly Dodge-Cummings
University of Maine: Children's Center Director
T: 207.581.4075
F: 207.581.4076
kimberly.dodge@maine.edu

she/her
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